GEORGETOWN HISTORICAL SOCIETY

510 S. Bedford St.
Georgetown, DE 19947

GEORGETOWN HISTORICAL SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
JAN/FEB 2019 Pg1l

Please Mark Your Calendars as Follows

Next Regular meeting is set for Monday, February 4, 2019 at 7:00 P.M.
in the Lynch Building. Featured speaker will be Michael Johnson of
Peninsula Financial Group of Georgetown._ Public is also invited and
refreshments will be served. " (weather permitting)

Regular.Meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 4, 2019 at 7:00 P.M.
in the Lynch Building at the museum. Featured speaker will be Michael
Naz regarding Old Movie Theatres. He has also written a book about
the same subject, and they will be available for sale that evening and
also at our Gift Shop. As always the public is invited and refreshments
will be served.

The April 1* meeting (no fooling,) will be our Annual Covered Dish
dinner starting at 6:30 P.M. in the Lynch Building to “welcome new

members.” There is no featured speaker, a small fee of $5.00 per
person that can be paid at the door will be taken to cover the cost of
the main entrée. We would appreciate everyone that is able, to bring
a covered dish, and RSVP with number attending at (302)855-9660 by
March 27, 2019. (New members will be invited at no charge.)

President, Jim Bowden has appointed Ms. Donna Wilson to serve as
Recording Secretary since Ms. Sue Messick has been called out of
town for an extended period.

At the January regular meeting Mayor, Bill West did the honors’
of swearing in newly elected Director Mr. Jim Hudson to the 2019

. Board of Directors.
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Georgetown Historical Society Board of Directors

President, James E. Bowden, Jr Vice Preésident, Debra A. Jones
Treasurer, Joan D. Messick Recording Secretary, Donna Wilson
Corresponding Secretary, Rosalie B. Walls

Directors: Pat N. Dolecek - Ann M. Couch - - Suraj “Sunny” Gyani
David “Dave” Cummings - Gary L. Wright — Janies E. “Jim” Hudson

Please keep on saying your Redner’s receipts and turning them in, or
mail them in to us as we continue to send them in and receive 1% of the
totals. Every little bit helps, please use your Redner’s card when you are
shopping so it will have the “save a tape” 1% total showing on the
receipt (Gas receipts are not eligible). = Mail to GHS 510 South
Bedford Street, Georgetown, De 19947.
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**Please remember, (if you haven’t already,) to contribute to the
Matching Funds for the much needed “Quentin Dolecek” building
that will be the proper temperature to house the carriages and the
sleighs that Mr Nutter Marvel so lovingly collected in the past for
everyone’s enjoyment. You can mail to the address shown above,
thanks! '
Note: The Mayor announced at the January Regular meeting that the
summer concerts that are usually held in the park on North Bedford St
will be held at the Marvel Museum this summer. Hope you can attend!
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Thinking of You cards would be welcome I am sure to some of our shut-
in members as follows: Pat Rust (surgery) PO Box 150, Georgetown, De
19947 - Barbara Dietrich, 708 East Laurel St, Georgetown, De 19947
Jim Boyer, ¢/o Harrison House Sr Living, 110 W. North St Georgetown,
De. 19947 — Frank Calhoun is in an assisted living facility in Salisbury,
Md., but I do not have an address at this time. I hope I haven’t missed
anyone, because I was unaware of their condition. Rosalie
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May all of our members that we have lost recently be Resting In Peace!




